Student of the Week Poster

Starting September _______, one student in our classroom will serve as 4C’s Student of the Week. Each student must bring in a poster that we can hang in the class during your week. Each week a new student will be awarded Student of the Week. Students will be chosen in the order in which the posters are returned. 

Below are some things to think about when making your poster.
· Make it interesting for others to look at. Show what you can about yourself. 
· You may use the poster board your teacher has given you, or you may use one from home.
· You may cut out pictures from magazines or catalogs to show interests or things you like.
· You may use photographs of just yourself or with family, friends, pets, etc.
· You may write or draw on your poster with crayons, markers, or paint.
· You may tape, glue, or staple items to your poster.
· You will get the poster back, when your week is done, but don’t put anything valuable on it that someone might want to touch while it is hanging in the classroom.
· Bring it in as soon as you finish it. 
Have fun making it. Put as much on it as you can so we can learn more about you.
 
